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The AKArama Foundation Resource Development and Fundraising Committee met on June 7 
with 8 members and will meet September 6. 
 
A letter asking for contributions to Sustainers of the Dream has been sent electronically to 
members in the chapter newsletter and AKArama materials, and paper copies have been mailed 
to members who do not have email.  In addition, the Director has sent personal emails to 
members who do not often come to chapter events, but who may be willing and able to 
contribute. 
 
37 members have committed to the Sustainers of the Dream campaign, including 3 who 
committed at the AKArama Kickoff. 
 
A total of $5,000.00 has been collected, and 2 commitments have been paid in full.  
 
A Sustainers Reception will be held on Thursday, September 22nd, at the home of Member 
Felicia Stanton Gray, catering and underwriting yet to be determined.  This will be an 
opportunity for contributions to be completed before the souvenir journal printing deadline. 
 
At the September chapter meeting, an energetic appeal will be made to members in attendance to 
commit to the campaign.  Sustainers must complete commitments in full by September 23rd to 
be included in the AKArama souvenir journal, but contributions can be made until December 31, 
2016 for names to appear on the plaque. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sisterly, 
 
 
Raymonda T. Johnson 
Director, Resource Development and Fundraising 


